
 
 
 

 

Construction Update                     Spring 2019 

Spring Project Update 
King County’s Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) is building a new wet weather treatment station in 
Georgetown at the corner of Fourth Avenue South and South Michigan Street. As part of the Wet Weather 
Treatment Station project, WTD is also building a new outfall structure under the First Avenue South Bridge 
and connecting pipes from the station to the outfall. Read below for updates on all three project areas, 
highlights from the past month, and upcoming work 

Construction in roadways starting soon 
As we shared in our February Update, crews will be moving into the 
roadways for upcoming construction work. The work and road closure 
on South River Street have been pushed to a later date.  

Work on East Marginal Way South and South Michigan Street 
begins as early as April 10. Crews will start by preparing work 
areas.  

We will share specific information about lane, sidewalk, and/or road 
closures with you soon, once detours and bus stop relocations are 
finalized. Crews are permitted to work on South Michigan Street 
and East Marginal Way South overnight, from 8 p.m. – 5 a.m. All 
traffic lanes will be open during the day.  

King County is committed to being a good neighbor throughout construction. We will do our best to minimize 
impacts to the Georgetown neighborhood and for those travelling through the project area.  

What to expect during roadway construction: 

• Limited turns to and from select driveways: We will work with residents and businesses in advance of 
driveway impacts. 

• Traffic detours and lane shifts: Crews will establish traffic control as approved by the City to safely 
install pipes under roadways. Uniformed police officers and flaggers will be used as needed. 

• Pedestrian detours: People travelling near active work areas will be rerouted for your safety and the 
safety of our crews. 

• Bus stop relocation: We are working with King County Metro (Metro) to potentially relocate bus stops 
near the work site for Metro routes 131, 132, and 154. Riders will be notified of stop relocations as soon 
as Metro confirms where to relocate the bus stops. We will do our best to minimize impacts for riders in 
the Georgetown neighborhood. 

• Work hours: Work on South Michigan Street and East Marginal Way South to occur overnight, from  
8 p.m. – 5 a.m. 

• 24/7 project hotline: Call our hotline at 206-205-9286 with any questions or concerns.  
 

Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS   
Call: 24/7 Project hotline at 206-205-9286  
Text: “King GeorgetownWWTS” to 468311 
Email: Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov 

Alternative Formats Available: 206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 
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